
UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 

VALENTINE’S SCHOLARSHIP 

PROGRAM 
 

WE SUPPORT OUR HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS AND WE KNOW YOU WILL TOO! 

 

Honor your Valentine.  

For $5.00 per name you can purchase a Valentine in honor or in memory of those persons special 

to you. All funds go to the UMW Scholarship Fund.  

 

Submission deadline is February 5th.  

Valentines will be printed in a special bulletin available on Sunday, February 11th. 

 

NAME: ______________________________________ 

 

_______In Honor of   _______In Memory of   (please check one) 

 

GIVEN BY: ___________________________________ 

 

Please list names exactly as you wish them to appear. 

 

Please make checks payable to United Methodist Women, and marked “Valentine Scholarship.” 

Return this ORDER FORM and Check to Church office! 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THIS IMPORTANT OUTREACH TO OUR 

HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS! 


